## To Whom It May Concern

I would like to voice my concerns about the homeless hub located at 705 Fanshawe Park Rd W. London. My business is located at 655 Fanshawe Park Rd W and our staff parking lot is located adjacent to the hub location. I am concerned about the safety of my staff members [all of which are female] when they are going to and from their vehicles, particularly at night. I am also concerned about possible vandalism to their vehicles.

If this hub location is used, how can I be sure my staff and business will be safe?

Murray McLeod